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STEWARDSHIP EDUCATION ALLIANCE SEEKS 
BOARD MEMBER FROM LINCOLNVILLE 
   S.E.A. is a 501 (c) 3 non-profit formed in 2020 that serves schools in Appleton, 
Camden, Hope, Lincolnville and Rockport, and their communities. The mission of 
S.E.A is Òto increase community awareness of ways to be better stewards of our local 
watersheds.Ó Members of S.E.A. work towards this goal by hosting community 
events including Marine Science Day, Poetry on Windows, S.E.A. FAIR and others, 
by taking our Mobile Marine Tank to schools and libraries, and giving grants to 
teachers for projects they choose. S.E.A. has given Lincolnville Central School a 
grant to purchase binoculars, and brought poet Brian Evans-Jones to conduct 
workshops to help students write poems about the environment for Poetry On 
Windows. 
   The Board of S.E.A. is looking for someone to represent Lincolnville, and be the 
Board Liaison to Lincolnville Central School, Hope Elementary School and Sweetland 
School. The S.E.A. Board meets once a month, and there are many ways in which 
you can contribute, depending on your interests and experience. We are also looking 
for volunteers to help with specific tasks like bookkeeping, coordinating volunteers, 
and helping organize events. Please look at the S.E.A. website 
(www.StewardshipEducationAlliance.org) and let Mr. Russo know if you might be 
interested.  We have a lot of fun, believe we are doing good work, and welcome 
your help. Thank you!  
 
 

Many students and adults participated in our holiday decoration making activity held after school in 
Walsh Common recently. No matter what you celebrate, the supplies to make the appropriate 
creative decorations were on hand. There were also plenty of tasty treats! 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Monday, December 5th - Wreath pick-up at the school  
(8:00 a.m.-8:30 a.m. or 3:00-4:00 p.m.) 
 

Wednesday, December 7th - LCS Basketball Teams have a 
game at Searsport beginning at 3:45.  Girls play first. 
 

Friday, December 9th - 8th Grade Dance- 7:00-9:30 
 

Sunday, December 11th- Gingerbread House Event from 
1:00-3:00.  The PTO is extending the deadline to sign 
up for gingerbread houses through Tuesday. 
Sunday, December 11th- Chess Tournament 9-12 



Just before the 
Thanksgiving break 
our second grade has 
worked with the 
book Turkey 
Trouble.  Students 
were asked to focus 
on identifying the 
characters, the 
setting, and the 
problem and 
solution.  They made 
some text-to-text 
connections.  As a 
follow-up activity 
during writing the 
class wrote 
additional pages to 
add to the story and 
disguised their own 
turkeys. 
!  



WhatÕs happening in Middle School Science 
 
6th grade:  

   On October 17th the 6th grade classes took a field trip to Penobscot Park. Each student 
group followed an investigation protocol, to search a one-meter square for crabs. The 
student groups then identified the species of the crabs they found. The data the classes 
collected was submitted to the Gulf of Maine Research Institute as part of their Intertidal 
Crab Project. This project is an example of Community Science focused on invasive crab 
species in the Gulf of Maine. Community Science (sometimes referred to as “Citizen 
Science”) asks students or other volunteers to help collect data for scientific research. A 
special thanks to Amelia Grant for helping out on a cold and damp field trip.  
   This is the third year that the LCS 6th grade has participated in this project. Interestingly, 
this year was note-worthy for the large number of very tiny crabs found by students. This 
past Wednesday, some of the 6th graders participated in a Zoom meeting and shared this 
finding with other participating schools and the project organizers. 
   In the weeks since our field trip, the 6th grade classes have spent some time working with 
CODAP (the Common Online Data Analysis Platform) to investigate the data they 
collected and compare it to both past years at Penobscot Park as well as the data that was 
found by other student groups along the Maine and New Hampshire coast. The classes 
discovered that the data from the LCS field trips suggest Asian shore crabs are on the rise at 
Penobscot Park while the population of green crabs is pretty consistent. 
   The 6th graders also worked to create final projects to share with some portion of the 
school or community. One of the 6th grade classes presented a slideshow to Mr. 
Blackman’s fifth grade class. Pairs of students also presented to the Kindergarten, 1st, 2nd, 
3rd, and 4th grade classrooms. It was great to see the array of project choices developed by 
the 6th graders. A pair of students will also be presenting to the School Committee at their 
December meeting.  

 
 

Maine Bioscience Day:  
   All middle school classes participated in Maine Bioscience Day. ME Bioscience Day is a statewide event that aims to get middle school students 
excited about science and inform them of the opportunities that exist in Maine for science related careers. This is the third year that LCS has 
participated in Maine Bioscience Day.  
   Students were shown three short video interviews with scientists currently working in Maine. This year the videos featured scientists from the 
University of Maine, The Jackson Laboratory, and MedRhythms. (If your child missed this day or you would like to view the videos yourself, they 
can be viewed here: https://biomaine.org/me-bioscience-day-videos/) Classes also completed a hands-on demonstration focused on protein 
channels. Protein channels are embedded in cell membranes. These channels control what enters and exits a cell. Malfunctioning protein channels are 
the cause of some human diseases.   
!  



 
!  Sixth Grade Students Share 
Science Lessons and Fun 
   As part of a research project in Mrs. FeeneyÕs 
science class, our sixth graders have been studying 
crabs and presenting findings to students in the 
lower grades. Here are some photos of these 
students visiting K-5 classrooms to engage the 
younger students in fun, educational, crabby 
activities. 
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Newspapers in Education 
    Grade 4 is learning about current events in Maine, thanks to the Newspapers in Education program. Every week the class receives free 
newspapers from Maine Stay Media, including the Courier Gazette and The Republican Journal. Students have been learning about the different 
parts of the newspaper, and have also been reading several interesting articles. They also used the supermarket advertisements to plan a meal and 
determine how much the meal would cost. This will continue throughout the year.  



 
 
 
 

A BIG Congratulations to Esme 
Tobiasz and Cole Nowell for 
setting a new school record in 
the 1 mile run.   
   Esme had a time of 6:12 for 
5/6 grade and Cole had a time of 
5:28 for 7/8 grade.   
 

Record Breakers! 
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CHESS  TOURNAMENT

December 11, Sunday, 9 - Noon
Lincolnville Elementary School

Come play kids in your division: K/1 
(parents must stay), 2/3, 4/5, 6/8 and 9/12. 

Unrated fun tournament. Blitz rules, 
4th and up are are 10/0 (ten minutes per 
player) bring your clocks we have a few. 

You will be paired with others who have similar
records. Trophies for all, size based on your 

record. Around 11 we will award trophies (K-3 
will go sooner) and then bughouse til noon.

Free to all, suggested $10 donation for trophies. 

Please email so we are ready for you: 
BruceHaffner@gmail.com 847-987-3091

Parents can come watch, no talking.
Come late, leave early. Life is busy.  



 

2022-23 Mid -Coast Wrestling Club  
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Who : Any interested boys or girls grades K-4.  Kids will be 

separated by age and weight. 

When : Tuesday and Thursday 6:15 to 7:30 starting 
December 13th 2022 through March 2023. 

Where : Camden Hills Regional High School Wrestling Room 

Cost : $20 per participant for MANDATORY USA Wrestling 
Card (sign up and pay at practice). 

 
MCWCÕs Youth Wrestling Program offers a fun, easy, and affordable 
opportunity for area youth to try the sport of wrestling. This is a good way 
for kids to burn off the energy that sometimes gets bottled up during the 
short days of winter! 
 
Some participants may choose to attend with the club the numerous youth 
tournaments around the state.  Tournaments are usually on Sundays.  Our 
own MCWC Maine Youth Opener is on Sunday January 15th! 
 
Wrestling shoes and headgear will be required equipment after the first two 
weeks of practice.  We have some shoes that wresters can borrow. 
 
NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY.  Wrestling is a safe sport (fewer serious 
injuries per participant than soccer or basketball) that kids of all shapes 
and sizes can be successful in.  Please come and give it a try! 
 
To keep up with team information flow join the Mid-Coast Youth Wrestling 
Facebook Group. https://www.facebook.com/groups/362083737515834 
 
For more information, contact:    
 
Taylor Crosby: 975-5097   Aaron Henderson : 522-5252 
Taylorcrosby9797@icloud.com  ajhendo66@gmail.com 
  


